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Dear Parents, Guardians and Community Members, 
 
 
“If you understand your ‘why’, you have a lot of options for what. But your why never 

changes.” 
~Michael Jr. 

 
Our “why” is and always will be to inspire children to become lifelong learners and 
caring citizens.  We are lucky to have an incredible group of educators committed to 
this mission and who do so by providing a nurturing environment where children feel 
safe and excited to learn.  
 
A strong partnership between home and school is essential to support our students.  I 
am grateful for the opportunity to work with you and your children to provide an exciting 
and productive educational experience.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please never hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Maggie Kelly 
mkelly@northwarrencsd.org 
(518) 494-3015 ext. 704 

6110 State Route 8          Chestertown, New York 12817      Phone (518) 494-3015 ext.704          Fax (518) 494-2611          Bus Garage (518) 
494-3727 
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